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Circular 0170 

 

                                                             08 October 2021 

 

 
Painting of Houses: 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
We have received confirmation from EPI that the painting of houses has been approved. 
Joconstruct has been appointed as contractor with, De Leeuw Quantity Surveyors providing 
certification of works. 
  
Project plans and appointment letters will be drawn up and signed next week with the aim at 
starting the project in the week of 18 – 22 October 2021. 
 
As soon as we have the agreed projects plans with the schedule of when which houses will be 
painted, we will distribute to residents accordingly so that you can see when your unit is 
scheduled. 
 
Warm Regard 

 
Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 
 


